
To whom  it  may  concern.  
I'm  writing you today to  Express by  email  my  deepest  concerns about the  SB 978. 
I woul  like to  Express that  I'm  opposed to this  bill   
And I  have to  ask  why is this  bill  attacking  law abiding citizens? 
Why  sweeping  restrictions? 
Why are you  not  addressing the  real  problems? 
And  making  allowances to  turn  countless  thousands of  us  into  felons? 
Never  once is the  criminals  even  affected  by  any  gun  laws.  
I don't  feel  that  we  who  strongly  believe in 
the  second  amendment  have  any  representation  in  any  part of the  Oregon house or  Senate.  
Nor  are we  even  considered in  any way shape or form.  
 
Only  those of  who  commit  no  crimes.  
I wish I could  be  there to  testify before you  today.  
But  like  most  I have to  work.  
 
Larry Turner  
20323 Sw Erin pl  
Aloha Oregon  
97093 
5038043045 
 


